
 Plwyf a Gysegrfan Genedlaethol Cymru, Mair y Tapyr,
Aberteif

Parish and Shrine of our Lady of the Taper, Cardigan
Mair Frenhines Tangnefedd, Castell Newydd Emlyn

Our Lady Queen of Peace, Newcastle Emlyn
North Road, Cardigan, Ceredigion.  SA43 1LT     
e-mail :    cardiganshrine@yahoo.com     
Web :www.ourladyofthetaper.org.uk
Parish Priest: Fr Phillip Harries                                    Tel: (01239) 612615
Parish Sister : Sr Angela Murray OSU                              Tel: (01239)612436

Location, Times and Intentions of Holy Mass for the Coming week
Saturday 19th August               Vigil 6:30pm                         Newcastle Emlyn Pro Populo

Sunday 20th August 
20th Sunday in Ordinary Time

10:30am                                     Cardigan Pro Populo
 

Monday 21st August
 

NO MASS

Tuesday 22nd August  NO MASS
 

Wednesday 23rd August NO MASS 

Thursday 24th August NO MASS  

Friday 25th August NO MASS   

Saturday 26th August             Our Lady
Vigil

NO MORNING MASS
6:30pm                         Newcastle Emlyn

 
Pro Populo

Sunday 27th August 
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time

10:30am                                     Cardigan Pro Populo

Confessions 
Cardigan:                 Saturday:   
                                 Sunday:  10:00am-10:25am
Newcastle Emlyn     Saturday: 6:00pm-6:25pm

Adoration: NO ADORATION THIS WEEK

Croeso – Welcome:  If you are visiting Cardigan or Newcastle Emlyn this weekend – it is good to have you here with us.
Recent collections: Newcastle Emlyn – to be announced; Cardigan 13/8 £381.70 . Thank you for your generosity!  
Tea and Coffee:  is served in the hall after Mass, please come in for a cupper and a chat!
Repair work in Newcastle Emlyn:  The Back window of the Church and the porch area have suffered badly from leaks for 
quite some time.  This has now affected the electrics, and has been dealt with.  It means we will have to put up with some 
ongoing works for a short while, but please do be patient and careful as the work progresses, and please God, the back 
window and the porch will be better looking and watertight than they have been in quite some time.  We are going to have to
do some fundraising to help with the cost of the repairs – all suggestions and volunteers of support and help are VERY 
WELCOME.  God reward your patience and kindness.
Christmas is coming ……..:  it may seem early to be planning, but time is going quickly and plans need to be made.  If you
have anything you would like to donate in terms of prizes for the raffle – please see Sr Angela, who will be delighted to take
things off your hands.  Thank you for your generosity.
Christmas Fayre planning meeting   :  will be held after Mass this Sunday Morning, to set dates for the event and the 
raffle.  Please come and spend a few minutes to give your ideas and see how you can be involved !! Many thanks  
VACANT POSITIONS IN OUR PARISHES  :A Safeguarding Officer:  is urgently needed for Newcastle Emlyn.  This 
role involves being a contact for carrying out the DBS – Safeguarding applications for volunteers in the parish, as well as 
being a contact person in the event of need.
Should you need a priest in case of emergency:  that is, if a Catholic needs the Sacrament of the Sick as they approach the
end of life, Please contact Sr Angela on 01239 612436. Thank you.
Parish Hall Bookings in Cardigan:  Anyone who can help our Parish by taking bookings for
the Hall would be very welcome. David will give help and advice in the handover.
To Book the Hall in Cardigan: Please contact David Chambers on 01239-858815.
To book the hall in Newcastle Emlyn:  Please contact Norma McCarthy on 01239-654613.
Dates for your Diary
Saturday 16th September Newbridge, Risca & Ponllanfraith Parish Pilgrimage
Sunday 24th September SVP Pilgrimage to Cardigan
Saturday 21st October Bishop Tom Pastoral Visit to Newcastle Emlyn 

(& Erin’s 1st Holy Communion)
Sunday 22nd October Confirmations in Cardigan
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